From: Elizabeth Camacho

To: Toni Womack
Subject: Farewell
Date: Friday, July 28, 2023 9:26:04 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning Toni

Happy Friday!!!! I'm reaching out to you because one of our Commissioners has resigned from our Board. See
email below.

We will need to put our applications for a new Commissioner. How would we go about that process?
Liz

From: Keemia Shaw <keemiashaw(@me.com>

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 7:51 AM

To: Dawn Fagan <dfagan@hacwnc.org>; Elizabeth Camacho <lcamacho@hacwnc.org>; Thomas Gulisano
<rduhomes@gmail.com>

Subject: Farewell

Greetings:

It is with great sadness that I send this resignation correspondence. As you all know I am a doctoral student and the
dreadful but exciting time for dissertation writing has come. I have had to evaluate my many obligations and have
reached a conclusion that some things must be paused in order for me to funtion and complete this dissertarion
healthily. I have learned a great deal from my time on this board and the people that I have met have been gracious
and wonderful. Thank you all and I will see you again prayerfully with a different title.

Respectfully,
Keemia H, Shaw
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